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RESIDENTS BIRTHDAY IN DECEMBER 
2023 

  

7th Ray & June 

12th Carol & Alex 

15th Brenda & Joan 

17th Johno 

19th Zelda 

20th Lee 

22nd Phillip & Elieen & Charline 

23rd Gemma & Keith 

24th Suzanne 

25th Evelyn 

26th Ianos 

 
Happy Birthday to all these residents 

 
 



 

Things that Happened in November 

        

  

                                                 



      

 



                                                                                                                                                                                                     

     Entertainment in December 

 

4th Leona - Singer 

7th A sing along with the choir. 

12th Cheryl King – Singer 

14th Church Service 

18th Christmas Party (upstairs) 

21st Christmas Party (Downstairs) 

 

There is a Christmas raffle on sale. 

In the reception 

To be drawn on the 18th  

£1:50 a strip 

 

 



Getting to know the staff… 

Ben has worked at Charing house for one year as a 

healthcare assistant. 

He enjoys his role; his favourite part of his job is interacting 

with the residents and families. Ben says what makes his role 

enjoyable is having a good relationship with his colleagues. 

 

 

HELLO DECEMBER 

December is a time to reflect on blessings and 

to embrace the opportunities to come in the 

new year. 


